

City of DeLand

De Land Police Department

JASON D. UMBERGER CHIEF OF POLICE

May 29, 2018

Dr. Ceasar DePaco Consulate of Portugal 145 City Place, Suite 105 Palm Coast, Florida 32164

Dear Dr. DePaco,

On behalf of the DeLand Police Department, I would like to extend our gratitude for your continued generosity and support of law enforcement and of DeLand Police Department. The six thousand dollars that you are donating for Police Bicycles is sincerely appreciated.

Sincerely,

Jason D. Umberger Chief of Police